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October 8, 2009
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Wharton Borough Public School is pleased to announce the sixth year of the Rainbows Program for our students.  Beginning in early November, there will be weekly support groups for our children (K-8) who are experiencing a painful transition in their families.

When something significant happens in the family, the entire family is affected.  Even though death, divorce or other loss issues appear to be only grown-up problems: they do have a profound effect on the children who are touched by these experiences.  If a family member dies or a divorce happens or any painful loss occurs, not only do the parents grieve, the children do also.  Because of their age and short life experience, children find it extremely difficult to verbalize their feelings of grief.

We have some very sensitive, caring, trained adults who have said “yes” to helping these children put their feelings into words, work through their grief, build a stronger sense of self-esteem, and begin to accept what has taken place in the family.

If your child is part of a single parent family, a step family, has experienced the death of a loved family member, friend or sibling, or is struggling through a painful experience, this will be an opportunity for him/her to share with a special someone on the outside what is happening on the inside. The support groups will meet during the school day once a week for 14 weeks.

If you are interested in registering your child, there will be forms available in both the MacKinnon and Duffy Main Office.  To be part of these groups, you must sign and return the forms by October 23, 2009.  If you would like to learn more about Rainbows you can go to their New Jersey website at www.rainbowsnj.org or call us at 973-361-1253 x 214 or 215.

Sincerely,  

Michael Laudati, MSW, LCSW


Susan Johnston, MA, CSW, SAC

School Counselor




School Counselor
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